
Riverwood Farm Community –HOA Meeting 
February 16, 2015, 6:30 pm 

 
Present:   
Ted Higginbotham, Matt Cardone, Tim Griggs, Randy Young, Linda McCaleb 
 
Old Business: 
 
Financial Report: 

 Cash Accounts reviewed:  Operating Account, Reserve Account, Road Reserve 
Account, CD, Clubhouse Account 

 December financials were reviewed. 
 January financials were reviewed. 
 2015 Officers were elected, voted on and approved:  President – Matt, Vice 

President – Ted, Treasurer – Tim, Secretary – Linda. 
 
 

 
 
New Business: 

 
Playground – Board approved new playground.  Randy will double check on installation 
and footers included in quoted price.  Also, check on warranty. 
 
Clubhouse media – Discussed installing TV and sound system. 
 
Welcome Committee 

 
 

Adjourn: 
 
With no other matters to discuss before the Board, meeting adjourned at 7:30 pm. 
Minutes taken by:  Tim Griggs 
 


